Martinez, Mia

From: Lisa Morter

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 4:15 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Covid Vaccine Passports in Ventura County

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

This note was sent to Matt Lavere, the board member who represents the area | live in:

"I am writing you today to voice my strong opposition of Ventura County possibly implementing Covid Vaccine
Passport's to residents who have chosen to take the vaccine. Not only is this a direct violation of the U.S. Constitution,
but putting in a program like this is yet another act by a governmental body to divide people into a have or have not

group. This fans the flames of division of our citizenry even further.

Please oppose Covid Vaccine Passports."



